
18th March 2022

RE: End of Unit 2 Reports

Dear Parent/Carer,

To support our paperless approach at Atlantic, your child’s Spring term report will be shared with you today via our
online parent messaging platform - SIMs.

The report you will receive will be a data report focusing on teacher assessment and also the recent PPEs for
Y2-6. Please take some time to share your child’s report with them and celebrate their hard work and commitment.
We know from discussions with the pupils at Atlantic that they speak positively and passionately about their
learning and we would love for them to have the opportunity to share this journey with their families at home. If you
have any questions about your child’s report, please speak with your child’s class teacher.

We are looking forward to all of the activities we have planned over the next term and can’t wait to share more
details with you.

Yours faithfully

Miss Heppell - Principal


